
From: Baker, Josh
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/20/2012 8:20:58 AM
Subject: FW: FY 2014 POTENTIAL REDUCTIONS.xlsx

Attachments: FY 2014 POTENTIAL REDUCTIONS.xlsx

I emailed Tony about bullets, but worst case we can pull from here.
 
From: Ruth Johnson [mailto:johnruth@scdhhs.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2012 10:40 AM

To: Baker, Josh

Subject: FY 2014 POTENTIAL REDUCTIONS.xlsx
 
Attached is a listing of our reductions to achieve $30M in savings from the amount requested in our FY 2014 
budget submission.  Tony also wanted me to point out the department is contemplating changing our 
payment methodology to the MCOs from paying for services at the beginning of the month of service to 
paying on the first of the following month.  This would mirror our payment methodology for other services 
and would result in a one-time savings of $32M.  This has not been discussed with the MCOs yet.  Should 
you have any questions, please let me know. 

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
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